
From: Winnie Robinson  

Sent: 05 December 2024 12:22 

To: Planning 

Subject: Application ref: 2024/5347/T 

 

Dear Camden Council  

 

I am writing in response of a letter received regarding the proposed works for 

a front garden tree to be felled at 178 Camden Road.  

 

I am one of the owners of 176 Camden Road, and am writing to strongly 

suggest that this work does not continue. We have strong subsidence issues 

in the area. A property on this road did the same, and it caused £200,000 

subsidence damage. Further to this potential damage, 178 have already felled 

trees and plants in the back garden which were enjoyed by all properties 

surrounding, without replacing and now the garden is just a concrete paved 

block covered in weeds.  

 

Of course, if 178 would like to trim it back that is fine, but it is both 

unnecessary and completely unreasonable regarding the risks of subsidence 

to fell the tree completely. 

 

Due to the extremely, potentially life ruining costs of such damage, I plead 

the reasonableness of this work be contemplated before permission is 

granted. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Winnie Robinson  

 


